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Wednesday 24th January 2024 
Course Confirmation for Y11, Y12 and Y13 

students (10am to 2pm) 

Thursday 25th January 2024 

Course Confirmation for Y11, Y12 and Y13 

students (1pm to 3pm) 

Tuesday 30th January 

 

Y9 & 13 Students first day (8:35am start) 

Wednesday 31st January  
All Year Levels start (8:35am start) 
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Book Shop 
 

2024 STATIONERY 
Year 9 and 10 stationery packs are $40 , available from 22 January at the book Shop. Get in early and avoid 

having to carry it around!  
Senior lists are on the website and also available from 22 January at the book shop  

 

Junior School 
 

2024 UNIFORM 

Please note Year 9, 10 and 11 wear the Junior school uniform. If your child is going into Year 11 next Year 

they remain in the same junior uniform. ONLY Year 12-13 are permitted to wear long black skirts, long black 

trousers and the white Ōtāhuhu College shirt.  
 

Please email a dean if you have questions about the above information:  

Year 9 – Emma Norgate enorgate@otahuhucollege.school.nz  

Year 10 – Iona Channer ichanner@otahuhucollege.schoolnz  

Year 10 2024 – Sarah Ofanoa sofanoa@otahuhucollege.school.nz  

Attendance – Joe Tupe jtupe@otahuhucollege.school.nz   

 

Thank you for all your support for the school and ensuring your child is well organised for school each day. 

Please contact us if you have any questions at all.  

 

Kia Tamatane  

Moana Va’aelua  

Deputy Principal (Junior School) 

 

FROM OUR PRINCIPAL 
 

As we look back on the year, we can say it has been a very successful year academically and in 

sports and cultural activities.  This doesn't happen by chance - but happens when a community 

works together and supports each other and the valuable contribution of the education they 

receive at Ōtāhuhu College .  We are always grateful for the support of our families and old 

students which makes Ōtāhuhu College  such a special place.  

  

Today we celebrated our junior students’ success with a prize giving and yesterday we held the 

effort and progress awards.  Congratulations to all our prize winners.  Not all students can be 

prize winners but we also congratulate those students who worked hard and made great progress 

over the year.   
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Year 10 French students enjoyed their last session of the year with an intense “conjugation competition” 

and a not-so-intense French pastry!  They are looking forward to the opportunity to become the first 

group to continue with the subject into Year 11 next year.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASSiSS Social Workers 
 

A big thank you to all staff here at Otahuhu College for all support and engagement during the school 

term of 2023. We hope for a better and successful year next year in terms of working together to make a 

difference in our whanau life at school, at home, and in the community. Merry Christmas and Happy New 

Year to you all.  

 
Malo ‘aupito  
‘Okusi Koka (School Social Worker)  
Liz Noaese (School Social Worker)  
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